

Karyn E. Polito LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

Kathleen A. Theoharides SECRETARY

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 90 Boston, MA 02114

> Tel: (617) 626-1000 Fax: (617) 626-1181

October 28, 2020

Abigail McCabe Planning Division 50 Carby Street Westwood, MA 02090

Re: Open Space and Recreation Plan

Dear Ms. McCabe:

Thank you for submitting the Open Space and Recreation Plan for Westwood to this office for review and compliance with the current Open Space and Recreation Plan Requirements. I'm pleased to write that the plan has received final approval and the town is eligible to apply for DCS grants through July 2026. Please contact me melissa.cryan@mass.gov if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Melissa Cryan

Melissa Cryan Grant Programs Supervisor